
St. Joseph’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 

Chesterfield Road, Matlock, DE43FT     
info@st-josephsrc-pri.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Company Number 7937154 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the end of this academic year draws closer, we would like to share the planned class structure we will 

be having from September 2021. You will see from the outline below, a very similar structure is planned 

for the next academic year. There are many reasons for this, but most importantly, we have attempted 

to reduce the number of changes as far as possible. Teaching assistants will be allocated to specific 

classes at a later date, ready for September.  

 

EYFS/Yr 1 Miss Montgomery 

Yr 1/2  Mrs Walsh 

Yr 3/4 Miss Doxey 

Yr 4/5 Mrs Webster 

Yr 6 Mrs Barratt 

 

Children within Year 3 have been asked about which friend they would like to be with. As always we 

attempt to ensure all children are with at least one of their chosen friends. We will contact each current 

Year 3 parent over the next few days to let them know which class their child will be in.  

Those current EYFS children who will be entering EYFS/Year 1 class have already been contacted 

individually. Therefore, if you have not been spoken to individually and your child is currently in EYFS, 

they will be entering the Year 1/2 class in September.  

Please be reassured that all children spend some time with their new class before the end of term. This 

may be outside in our school grounds, depending on current Covid 19 restrictions, and class teachers 

will give a full hand over to the new teacher in place. 

  

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 


